Morningside Elementary
SBDM Minutes
June 17th, 2024

Meeting was called to order at 9:07am.

Members present were Heather Goodman, Karen Henson, Kayla Hindle, Amelia Abell. Mika
Tyler attended the meeting virtually through google meet.

Council reviewed the current agenda. Karen Henson made a motion to approve the agenda;
motion was seconded by Mika Tyler. All were in consensus.

Council reviewed the May meeting minutes. Kayla Hindle made a motion to approve the
minutes; motion was seconded by Karen Henson. All were in consensus.

Council reviewed the Special Called meeting minutes from May. Kayla Hindle made a motion to
approve the minutes, motion was seconded by Karen Henson.

No public comment.

Heather Goodman shared the Principal’s report with council members including the following
information:

e Enrollment- The school currently has about 450 students.
e Updates:
o Jennifer Snider got hired at TK Stone. Serenity Greer will be moved into Amelia
Abell’s room. All special education positions have been filled.
o We are now able to provide Summer Feeding. We have had help through
volunteers to do this.
o  Summer Maintenance update-
m All the floors in the classrooms downstairs are done and waiting for
furniture to be moved back in.
m The fourth grade hall had the lockers removed. They will be painting and
finishing the floor.
m Trailers will be taken out soon. The old playground is ripped out and we
are waiting for the new playground to be installed.

Council reviewed the Budget Reports for Section 6 and the Activity Accounts. There were no
guestions about these reports.

The council did the final review of the dress code policy. Mika Tyler motioned to approve,
motion was seconded by Amelia Abell. All were in consensus.



Heather Goodman recommended that Kelsey Rogers be hired for the fourth grade teacher
position. Karen Henson made a motion to approve, motion was seconded by Kayla Hindle.

Council reviewed the Parent Learning Compact for the 24-25 school year. Karen Henson made a
motion to approve, motion was seconded by Amelia Abell.

The school start times for the 24-25 school year will be discussed at a later date once the
schools are given more information from the district.

Heather Goodman informed the Council that next school year, third grade will be giving letter
grades.

The next scheduled meeting will be in July with the 24-25 SBDM Council.

Amelia Abell motioned to adjourn the meeting; motion was seconded by Karen Henson. All
were in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 9:21 AM.

Heather Goodman, Principal Karen Henson, Co-Chair



